
Submitter: Carisska  Anthony 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail-in voting is greatly superior to in-person voting. It gives equal access to people 

who are disabled, busy working, ill, etc. It has been working well in Oregon and will 

continue to work if we leave things the way they are.  

 

I personally have intermittent mobility issues that some days make standing and 

walking difficult. If I have a bad day on election day and have to go in person to vote, 

it would be very painful if it's possible at all.  

 

Please do NOT pass this measure to essentially restrict voting to able bodied people 

with free time. 


